
 

           #BeeWell Day                                                      

Listening to young people’s voices; acting together for change; celebrating 

young people’s wellbeing. 

#BeeWell is a new initiative in Greater Manchester that aims to make the 

wellbeing of young people everybody’s business. Co-created with young 

people, the #BeeWell wellbeing survey will be rolled out across secondary 

schools from Autumn 2021 and repeated over the next three years. #Beewell 

will support schools to embed long-term improvements in wellbeing and 

mobilise a coalition of actors to drive positive change in our communities. 

#BeeWell Day: 

To mark the launch of the #BeeWell survey in schools, the #BeeWell team 

and our Youth Steering Group are organising a series of events over 

September 23rd and 24th to celebrate and support young people’s wellbeing. 

#BeeWell day will include events ranging from panel discussions and in-

school activities to outdoor dances and poster-making workshops. We want 

to include as many young people and schools as we can, both online and in 

person.  

If you want to help us celebrate young people’s wellbeing on #BeeWell day or 

know organisations who will want to get involved, reach out to us at 

beewell@manchester.ac.uk 

Get involved: 

Over the summer, #BeeWell will be holding a competition for young people 

to design a creative piece focused on “What does wellbeing mean to you?”. 

More information on the competition will be released soon and the winners 

will be announced on #BeeWell day.  

Help us create positive conversations about young people’s wellbeing and 

spread the word about #BeeWell on Twitter using the hashtag #BeeWell. 
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